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The meeting was attended by Chesapeake Mayor 
Jack Lavender, parents Emily Lanham, Morgan 
Isaacs, Eric Isaacs, and Alison Pack, and 
staff members Cecilia Ford, Grace Underhill, 
and Regan Hanlon.  The meeting was chaired by
Counselor Stephen Erskine.

Mr Erskine opened the meeting by describing 
the roles and responsibility of the LSIC 
members and the group.
The group reviewed the approximate profile 
data for the school
Mr Erskine described the PBS school 
behavioral system and led a brief discussion 
on whether it seemed consistent, fair, and 
effective as is.  It was explained about the 
reteaching of behaviors before serious 
consequences.
The parents and staff felt the current plan 
worked well and was fair.



The group reviewed the Strategic Plan goals 
listed and approved the current school 
Mission and Core Beliefs Statements.  

Mr. Erskine presented his counseling goals 
which were agreed upon and then described 
many various programs and activities that 
will continue as part of the character 
program.

The election of officers and setting of goals
was tabled until Mrs. Posey could be part of 
the next meeting. ---  Submitted by Stephen 
Erskine


